
 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

 REGION 4 

 61 Forsyth Street 

                           Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3104 

 

 

June 2, 2017 
 
 

Mr. Wayne Reiber, P.E. 
Manager 
Environmental Assessment and Remediation 
Corporate Safety, Health and Environmental Affairs 
Cabot Corporation 
Two Seaport Lane, Suite 1300 
Boston, MA 02210 
 
 
Dear Mr. Reiber: 
 
 
The EPA has received your correspondence dated May 3, 2107, which included a request for a 
60-day extension of the deadline for the submittal of the draft Remedial Design Work Plan and a 
proposed remedy optimization plan for the existing remedy. The EPA approves this request and 
extends the deadline to August 10, 2017. We appreciate Cabot Carbon’s efforts and cooperation 
in putting forward the SRI/FFS and I look forward to working with you on moving forward with 
the site RD/RA; please feel free to contact me at kestle.rusty@epa.gov or at (404) 562-8819. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
W. Russell Kestle, Jr. 

 
W. Russell Kestle, Jr. 
Registered Professional Geologist (GA) 
Remedial Project Manager 
Superfund Division, U.S. EPA Region 4 
61 Forsyth Street, SW 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
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